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Lincoln Chen, President, China Medical Board 
 
Mary Bullock, Chair of the Board, CMB China project 
 
Bridie Andrews, China project 
 
Emma Rothschild, Southeast Asia project 
 
Rachel Leow, Southeast Asia project 
 
Ryan Rossner, Harvard College 
 
Lily Chang, Southeast Asia project 
 
Sarah Wood  
 
Mariel Reed 
 
Shenique Bennet, Office Manager, China Medical Board 
 
Chen Ling 
 
Attending by Skype from Cambridge UK: 
 
Amy Price, webmistress  
 

 Inga Huld Markan, coordinator, Southeast Asia project 

 

Agenda 

900  - Welcome and orientation – Emma and Mary 

915  - Overview of projects 

945  - Five projects in sequence 15 min each  

1100  - Information, website  

1130  - Management and financing systems  

1200  - Closure 


